Aprenoix

Sent: 02 November 2019 17:50
To: WRS Enquiries

Subject: 19/06286/STRETR

We are writing to object to the proposed street trading at A38 layby, Buntsford Hill for following
reasons: ‘

Increased noise near our property generated by the unit itself and increased footfall in the area. This
will be particularly noticeable in spring and summer months when long periods are spent outside.

Additionally, if the unit is trading from seven in the morning, it will presumably be setting up well
before this time meaning the noise generated will be at an unsociable hour.

Increased pollution to the atmosphere caused by the operation of the unit. Vehicles/lorries stopping
at the unit are also likely to leave engines running in winter months further increasing pollution near
our property.

Cooking odours which is not something you wish to experience in the area immediately surrounding
your home. :

There are already numerous food outlets in the immediate vicinity to sufficiently accommodate
passing trade e.g. Subway, Greggs, Morrisons and KFC.

| trust you will note the above points and at a time when we are all looking to reduce the carbon
footprint, reject this application accordingly.





